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Developing a Child’s Mind, Body, & Soul

SA Families,

Our school rocks! Staff & kids have had a great time this week and we spent a lot of time recognizing
what makes our school incredible. The last day of Catholic Schools Week is tomorrow (Saturday, Feb.
3rd) where we are United in Faith & Community… in Our Families. What a great way to end this special
week. We encourage you to participate in prayer and activities with your family.

Here is a prayer that you might want to pray with your family & friends:

Dear Lord,
We ask today that You shine Your light upon our family. Through Your Grace, let us grow closer
together in love, peace, and gratitude for one another. When things are difficult for our family,
send Your Holy Spirit to comfort, protect, and heal us. For times when we have hurt each other,
grant our family forgiveness. In Your Holy Image, allow us to always forgive one another with
love and selflessness. We ask that You bless all families of the world. Allow Your love to work
through the brokenness that families often face. Please grant us Your Blessings and look upon
all families today.
In Your Holy Name we pray.
Amen

On the back of this letter are some activity ideas for you and your family to do tomorrow. Treasure the
time that you get to spend together! We will have a special “SA Family Photos” post on our
Facebook page tomorrow: ​www.facebook.com/stantschool. We would love to see pictures of all
our families posted there. Please email a family picture to ​byorksmith@stantschool.org ​by noon.
Any family that submits a picture for posting will receive 1 entry into a drawing for a fun family
game. We will also give 1 volunteer hour to every family that submits a picture.

God Bless all of you and your families. Thank you for helping to make this week so special.

Bryan Yorksmith
Principal - St. Anthony School
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Try one of these activities today!
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